
  

                               

 

 

 
 

TOWN OF BELVILLE 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

 
 
DATE:       MONDAY, April 19, 2021 
 
TIME:       5:00 p.m. 
 
PLACE:    BELVILLE TOWN HALL 
                   63 RIVER ROAD 
                   BELVILLE, NC 28451 

 

In accordance with the requirements of the N.C.G.S. § 160A-71 on April 15th, 2021, Mayor Mike  

Allen called a Special Meeting of the quorum of the Belville Board of Commissioners. 

The purpose of the meeting is to hold a Budget Workshop for Fiscal Year 2021-2022 

The public is invited to attend, however a public comment period is not included on the Agenda, as this is a Board work session.  
The meeting will take place with the use of social distancing practices.  Citizens may attend, but the number of people able to 
sit in for the meeting at the Town Hall will be extremely limited in keeping with the Governor’s Order. 

Because of the greatly reduced ability for citizens to attend the meeting, members of the public may listen to the meeting via 
telephone conference, or ZOOM, and may call Town Hall prior to 2:00 p.m. on April 19th to receive instructions at (910-371-
2456). 

 

 

Posted and Called:   April 15, 2021 

Town Clerk:             Sharon A. Niemann                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


